April 9, 2013

I would like to request approval to accept an ongoing donation of books from the Gallatin County Public Library. I have recently spoken with library director Shirley Warnick and she has offered to donate duplicate books and extra copies the publishers send to them. This would be an ongoing donation. 

Angela Baker
GCHS Library Media Specialist 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Approved:  Roxann Booth, Principal, 4/10/13
